To

All the Teaching Staff
Vivekananda College,
Alipurduar.

Dear Colleagues,

Enclosed please find the Circular No. 2145/R-2019 dated-22-04-2019

issued by the Registrar, University of North Bengal for your information and necessary
action.

Thanking you,

Yours faithfully,
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Accredited by |

Dr, Dilip Kumar Sarkar
Registrar
Raja Rammohunpur

Phone: (0353)2776331/2699008 (O)
Fax: (0353) 2776313, 2699001
Visit us at : http://www.nbu.ac.in

P.O. North Bengal University ENLIGHTENMENT TO PERFECTION Email : regnbu@nbu.ac.in
Dist. Darjeeling, West Bengal regubu@sancharnet.in

Ref. No.: | 45/R-2019 Dated : 22.04.2019

CIRCULAR

The college authorities may curtail summer recess and continue classes from 2™ May to 31*
May 2019 taking into account the introduction of CBCS in Under Graduate Courses and
rescheduling of U.G. annual examinations under 1+1+1 system 2019 from 03.06.2019 in view of
17" General Elections, if required to complete the syllabus and avail 90 teaching days for U.G.

second semester courses for 2018-2019 academic session.

to: Principals of all the colleges




